


Gender Expression Fund  
More than £2,400 has been allocated, supporting over 40 students to feel more comfortable with 

their gender identity. Group was pleased about its success and agreed it was a vital lifeline to trans 

students in the current economic and social climate. More funding is needed though, and SU Equity 

and Inclusion Officer will meet with Provost next week to discuss gaining more funding.  

Action: SU E&I Officer to progress with Provost in the first instance to discuss Gender Expression 

Fund’s longevity.  

Group discussed whether a similar fund for staff would be useful. 

Action: LEIG Manager to speak with UCL SU and other universities regarding how they maintain 

their Gender Expression Fund 

 

LGBTQ+ data projects  
LGBTQ+ staff experience project is almost at final draft stage; the lead researcher will be sharing 

draft with participants in January 2023 for their sign-off.  

LGBTQ+ student experience data

and resource this would require

. 

The

 

QUCL lead researcher has suggested a student survey and 

asked if any LEIG members could 

volunteer

 some time to support with this. Group agreed this was a 

good idea and some LEIG members have volunteered to support the LGBTQ+ student experience 

research project. 

 

Volunteers for reviewing LEIG Fund applications  
8 volunteers to review the first round of applications for LEIG Fund. 
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